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MEMO 

 

Date: May 3, 2021 
 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, and Parish Finance Council Members 
  

From: Thomas J. McNamara, Chief Financial Officer 
 

RE: Dan Pollard Retirement 

 

After 26 years of dedicated and expert service to the Diocese of Sacramento as Assistant 

Director of Finance, Dan Pollard will retire on May 15, 2021. 

 

Dan has not only been a key part of managing diocesan finances, but has also been an effective 

support to our parishes and schools in the area of finance and accounting. Dan’s most recent 

stand-out efforts in this regard were the Paycheck Protection Program loans, both phase 1 and 

currently phase 2.   

 

Dan will be difficult to replace. He has performed his job with endless energy and has shared his 

expertise in many areas. 

 

The Diocese of Sacramento has been blessed to have Dan Pollard as Assistant Director of 

Finance for these 26 years. 

 

We will miss Dan and we pray that the Lord Jesus will bless Dan with many years of joy and 

fulfillment in his retirement. 

 

 


